PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom

October 6, 2014

Via Commission Record Center Email

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Docket UE-131723: Comments of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. on Rulemaking for
Energy Independence Act, WAC 480-109

Dear Mr. King:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on
procedural and legal issues arising from the consideration of new rules for implementing the
Energy Independence Act (“EIA”) by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(the “Commission”). In the Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments, dated
September 5, 2014, the Commission encouraged stakeholders to submit written comments on
seven questions and written comments on its proposed rules. Attached is a copy of PSE’s
written comments on the proposed draft rules in the Commission requested template.

PSE appreciates the opportunity to provide the above comments to the issues identified
above in the Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments. Please contact Mr. Eric
Englert at (425) 456-2312 or myself at (425) 456-2110 for additional information about this
filing.
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